
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                                                                27th June 2010    

                   Parish Office open Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  

 

Recently Deceased  
 

Bill Mc Gowan  

Thomas Murray  

Ann Molloy  

Tom Farrell 

Bernard O’Reilly 

Anton Newman Riley  

Dermot Earley  

Anne Dunne  

Paraic Phelan  

 

 

Anniversaries  
Bridget Crowley  

Patrick Sterio  

Laurence & Elizabeth 

Murray  

Maureen Kavanagh  

Eleanor Lynch  

Kathleen Griffin  

Tony Verrecchia  

 

Months Minds  

 

Edith O’Brien  

 
May they rest in peace. 

 
 

 

 CHANGE IN MASS 

TIMES  

FOR JULY & 

AUGUST  

 

The 9.10am Mass 

will cease on 

Friday July 2nd 

and the 5.pm 

Sunday Evening 

Mass will finish 

for the Summer 

this  Sunday 27th 

June. 
 
 

Our next 
Baptismal 

course will 
take place on 

Monday next 
28th June at 8pm in our 

parish centre for the 
parents of all babies 
who will be baptised 
here during the month 

of July  

This week’s church gate 

collection is in aid of St 

Judes Community Games. 

Your contribution will be 

greatly appreciated” 

 

Cemetery 

Masses  
There will be 

prayers and 
blessing of 
Graves in St Maelruans 

Cemetery Tallaght  on 
Sunday next 4th July at 

3pm followed by Mass in 
the Priory Tallaght Village  

------------------- 
Templeogue Cemetery 

Mass & blessing of graves 
will take place on 

Saturday 10th  July 
further details next week  

 

Scouting Ireland  
The 103rd  
Willington  Scouts 
are appealing for 
Adult Volunteers 
please see notices 
in Church Porch or 

Parish Bulletin for 
more details. 

First Friday  

Next Friday 2nd July is 
the first Friday of the 

month both Masses on 
the day will be offered 

for those whose names 
are on the parish altar 

list of the dead. 
 

Bishop Galvin NS will 
hold their annual 

graduation Mass here 
for the pupils of sixth 

class on Monday 28th 
June at 8pm  

We wish the boys & 
girls all the best as 

they go on to 

Secondary School . 

 

 
The parish office 

has a full range of 
Mass & General 
Cards for all 
occasions why not 
drop in and have a 
browse Office open 
Monday to Friday 
from 9.30 am to 

12.30 pm   


